Letter from TCC received 11 August 2023

Proposed Community Stadium Update

Kia ora Koutou,

| wanted to let you know that a report on the proposed community stadium at Tauranga Domain is
expected to be presented at the Council meeting on Monday, 21 August.

This report will include more information about the potential costs associated with the proposed
community stadium, and the wider social and economic benefits it could bring to the region. A
summary of the results from the recent community survey that took place will also be included in the
report.

At this meeting, the Commissioners are expected to decide whether to include the proposal in the
2024-34 Long-term Plan community consultation process later this year.

Please be assured that everyone in the community will have ample opportunities to express their
views before any decision is made on the proposal — if the Council decides to include it in the 2024-34
LTP consultation process.

I'll will send you a link to the report once it is uploaded to Council’'s website on Thursday next week.
Also, the Active Reserve Programme will be going back up to Council on the 4" of September. I'll also
send you a link to the report once it is uploaded to Council’'s website on Wednesday the 31st of

August.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please let me know.

Nga mihi,



